GHS Arts Booster Minutes 
June 27, 2018

Attending: Don Charlton (presiding), Brad Betts, Renee Guerin, Pam Hooker, Kris Whiting, April Crum, Kristen Snyder, Stephanie McDonald, Kathy Frank

Old Business:
Don reported that the Granville Education Foundation and the anonymous donor along with the Boosters have each paid 1/3 for orchestra teacher Matt Opachik’s next years’ salary. 
He also brought everyone up to date regarding the Board of Education meeting where he spoke about forming the new Arts Boosters and wanting to contribute to the orchestra teacher’s salary. 

Lemonade Shake Up Booth:
Sign Up Genius – volunteers still needed
Ways to include Arts/Drama – students to pass out cards promoting booth behind marching band in parade, wear Arts Boosters shirts, new banner
Cost for lemon shake up will stay at $5
 
Treasurer Report:
Almost everything is accounted for 
Still need to pay for Kristen’s subwoofers, etc. before end of fiscal year
Down payment made on steel drum stands – Balance to be paid in the fall
Pam will send information to directors letting them know what funds are available to them and how to keep track. 

Concessions: 
Arts Boosters are supposed to help with Soccer (fall) and Lacrosse (spring) concessions. 
 
Next meeting will be August 15, 7pm.

Motion to close meeting: Renee Guerin
[bookmark: _GoBack]Second: Pam Hooker

 
 
 

